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24th September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: New Reading Competition 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to improve your child’s reading journey at St. Cuthbert’s, this year we 
are introducing a new reading bookmark to encourage the children to read more, as well as improve their 
fluency and understanding.  
 
Each child has been given a special reading bookmark to keep with their school reading book. For every day 
your child reads or you read to them, please tick or initial a box on your child’s bookmark. If your child reads 
at least 3 times a week they will be rewarded five dojos. There will also be a prize of extra dojos per class for 
the class with most completed bookmarks.  
 
When the bookmark is full, return it to their class teacher.  All completed bookmarks will be entered into a 
prize draw, which shall be drawn every two weeks in assembly to win a new book! 
 
If you have any questions please speak to your child’s teacher. Thank you for your support. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Claire Stevens 
English Reading Co-ordinator 
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